May 24, 2021

Patrick J. Browning 6170 State Route 546 Bellville, OH, 44813

Mr. Kimmel Director MOESC the Abraxas School of Ohio 890 West Fourth Street, Suite 100 Mansfield, OH, 44906

Dear Mr. Kimmel:

Please accept this as official notice of my resignation. The last year has been trying, due in large part to COVID, and this has made me re-evaluate my future. Though teaching my students has been a joy my severe illness from COVID in November made me realize that life is short.

Because of the above, I have submitted my notice to Social Security that I will retire effective June 30, 2021 and it has been approved.

My last day at the Abraxas School of Ohio will be June 30, 2021. I will be more than happy to Substitute in the future and work with my successor as needed.

Sincerely,

Patrick J. Browning: Politics To Municip 5/24/2021

Teacher/Intervention Specialist

cc. Mrs. Shelly Patrick

Principal, The Abraxas School of Ohio